
ADARSH PUBLIC SCHOOL  

F-Block, Bali Nagar  

For the students of Classes Pre School-V 
  

October 21, 2021  

Dear Parents  

Greetings of the festivities!  

The academic session 2021-22 is moving steadily keeping pace with scholastic and 

co-scholastic arenas. 

 

In order to discuss academic progress of the students and to bridge the learning gap, 

you are requested to attend the Parent Teacher Meeting PHYSICALLY IN 

SCHOOL on October 23, 2021 according to the scheduled time slots. 

 

All COVID appropriate behaviour will be followed during the PTM. Kindly make 

sure you attend the same.  

  

Roll No.  Time Slot  

1-6  8:00 am-8:30 am  

7-12  8:30 am-9:00 am  

13-18  9:00 am -9:30 am  

19-24  9:30 am-10:00 am  

25-30  10:00 am-10:30 am  

30 onwards  10:30 am-11:00 am  

  

We thank you for your co-operation.  

Warm Regards  

Prashant Sahgal  

Principal  

   



 


